UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION March 6, 1944,

Mr. Harley A. Prichard,
Superintendent of Schools,
Willijamsburg, Kensas.

Dear Superintendent Prichard:

I am sorry that due to another high school commencement
on the evening of lMay 18th it will be Impossible for me to
accept your invitation to speak at the Williamsburg High
School on that evening. I also have an engagement to speak
on Friday night, May 1S9th,

Is there any possibility that your commencement might be
held on Wednesday evening, May 17th? If so, there is a
possibility that 1 might be able to accept your invitation.

!
Very singerely yours,

\




